Dartmouth Yacht Club

Some of the changes that will be taking place for the safety of everyone. Please note that elements of this
may change or be added to as circumstances and regulations dictate.

e We will be recording details of all visitors for tracing purposes. Records will be kept for a minimum
of 21 days. The record book will be kept under strict control to avoid any breaches of the GDPR.

e The club will calculate maximum numbers for the Gun Room and Bar area and publish these
numbers.

e Please use the hand sanitiser that will be available on arrival and elsewhere.

e Please respect instructions given by all internal signage relating to distancing, one-way systems and
other requirements.

e Screening will be in place at the ordering and payment point.
e There will be no congregating either seated or standing at the bar.
e Payment will be by card only. Cash will not be accepted at this time.

e We will be offering a seated only service at designated tables. We would ask you not to move or
change the configuration of the tables and seats, as they will be set out to comply with distancing
regulations.

e Where 2 households are meeting, the maximum number at a table should be 4 in total, at Imeter +
apart.

e Regular cleaning of tables and other areas will be undertaken with a schedule of cleaning being
clearly displayed when completed.

e Face masks will be available for purchase at the bar by any members, guests or visitors. The use of
face coverings is entirely at members’ discretion.

e There will be one toilet for males, one for females and one for disabled users — a regular cleaning
rota will be introduced. The lights in the toilets are being changed for ones with sensors that switch
on automatically to negate the need for touching switches or pull cords.

e The corridor to the toilets will become a one-way system

e Should there be excessive demand we ask that members, guests and visitors to restrict their visit to
a maximum of 2 hours.

e Dog are still welcome, but are to be on leads and confined to the front bar area.

e Please note that staff and committee members have been given the authority to refuse service for
those not adhering to government or club guidelines.

This Mitigation is being put in place for reducing the possible spread of COVID 19 in DYC. Guidance is taken from H.M.
Government public information - working safely during coronavirus (COVID 19). Updated 24/06/20



